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From: KnowWho Auto Mailer <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2016 2:01 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: State Created Retirement Plan

Dear Gov. Nikki R. Haley,  

 

I am not in favor establishing a retirement savings plan for private-sector employees within the state.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Mr. Laurie Pelletier  

151 Burnt Church Rd  

Bluffton, SC 29910-  

laurie@fpssc.com  

(843) 757-5414 


